[image: ]


WRITTEN STATEMENT 
BY
THE WELSH GOVERNMENT

	
TITLE 
	
Publication of the Joint Fisheries Statement 

	DATE 
	23 November 2022 

	BY
	Lesley Griffiths MS, Minister for Rural Affairs, North Wales, and Trefnydd




Members of the Senedd will wish to be aware that the UK Joint Fisheries Statement (JFS) has been jointly published today by all UK Administrations and can be found here. 

The JFS sets the direction for fisheries management in the UK over the coming years and forms a key part of the new Fisheries Framework. 

The published statement recognises that a healthy marine environment underpins a healthy fishing sector and thriving coastal communities. It affirms our commitment to protecting and recovering stocks, as well as improving the health of the marine environment. 

A formal response to the consultation on the draft JFS has been published in parallel. It complements the factual summary of responses to the consultation published on 1 July and can be found here.

As we turn our focus to delivering the policies and commitments set out in the JFS, we will continue to engage with stakeholders to share updates on progress, including the Fisheries Management Plan programme. 
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